

	If we do not receive any Assel Valley funding, the session staff will revert to working on Saturday and Sunday only from June 25 th ; if we receive partial funding GCG will fund 3 Green Gym Tuesdays from July 2 nd ; if we receive the full £4800, GCG will fund 3 Green Gym Tuesdays from July 2 nd . We should have a decision by the end of June.	
4.	Minutes of Last Meeting: Minutes of March meeting: Proposed by Ellen, Seconded by Allan	
5.	Matters arising and action points None	
6.	Funding: Application submitted to Assel Valley for £4800. If successful, will start from mid-July. Application also submitted for £3000 for outdoor learning work was unsuccessful. Funding secured for new £10k F-dome. Ian Irvine and Chris Saunders will start work on the wooden floor in September. The Directors discussed GCG becoming more sustainable through ticketed events. All agreed that from 2020 the Folk in the Garden, Midsummer party and Harvest Festival will be ticketed events. We are planning to strive to be financially self-sustainable by 2023. The target is £11k per annum in revenues. We all agreed to keep Easter, Halloween and the Strawberry Tea events as free community events.	
7.	Secretary's Report: Allan has received some correspondence through the website and Facebook: One from someone wanting to be a volunteer; one from a group wanting to visit; one requesting us to post a link from USA and one from David Young about funding. All have been forwarded on and responded to. Website was down for a few days but now sorted.	
8.	Treasurer's Report: £22k in the bank. Some wages payments still to be made. Accounts will be ready for ATB by the end of the month. Chris will arrange a £100 event float bag which will be situated inside the Petty Cash tin. This bag must be replaced in full after each event i.e. by the person who takes it out.	Chris
9.	AOCB: Allan would like to consider using the garden as part of a Custom Scooter show next year on June 13 th . The event would run from 1pm – 6pm. Once we have more details on what would be required, we can then give Alan a quote. Chris would like to use the garden for a party for his brother on Sunday 11 th August from 3pm – 9pm. No staff are required but Jim will work on that day. A donation will be made to GCG. Chris has been in touch with Asda re – Asda Food Share but we are presently part of a waiting list.	
10.	Date of Next Meeting : Wednesday 24th July 7pm, Garden cabin	